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Subject Road construction to take place at night    

 

Bacco Construction would remind motorists that will be traveling on various streets 
including Hancock, Quincy and Montezuma that Night Construction will continue to 
take place Thursday and Friday as weather allows.  
 
Crews will continue with Asphalt Paving in various areas during the overnight hours. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to slow down and take extra caution while in these work 
zones.  Crews will be working from 6:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. each day. 
 
Overnight work is being done to alleviate traffic congestion and delays during the day 
as these routes are heavily traveled by both the local traffic as well as a high volume of 
tourists. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to allow a little extra time in their schedule for traveling 
through these construction zones. We do apologize for any inconvenience caused 
during the construction and will do our best to complete the project in a timely matter. 
 

End of Press release: 

 
Should you have any questions I may be reached at 906-774-6285. 

Mary 
Fax: 906-774-0510 
Email: maryoman@baccoconstruction.com 



 

 

 

cc: file 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


